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    BULLETIN 2020-03 

 

 

Subject: Rule Changes – Production Class Rule Change Proposal regarding    

Launch Control and Anti-Lag 

Issue Date: June 22, 2020 

Effective Date: Immediate 

Rationale for canceling the proposed rule change in the 2020-03 draft:  

The CARS board received feedback from the 2-week review of the draft bulletin, that 
proposed allowing LC and ALS in P4WD Class, 80% of respondents were against the 
change. The board could not determine if this would also be the opinion of the impacted 
P4WD drivers, so sent a survey directly to those competitors. Those responses confirmed 
that approx. 80% would prefer to leave the rules as they are and not allow ALS or LC in 
P4WD cars.  

Based upon the feedback received, the CARS board have decided to not change the rules 
and leave the rule as follows; 

  

1. 12.7.6.2 ECU  

The ECU is free. Launch control and Anti-Lag are permitted only if these features are 

available as OEM features.  
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